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NEWS RELEASE 

DATE: June 24, 2022 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

 

TRAFFIC ADVISORY: THE OLD ROAD IS CLOSED FOR EMERGENCY 

ROAD REPAIRS BETWEEN MARKET DRIVE NORTH AND 

CONSTITUTION AVE 

 
SANTA CLARITA –Santa Clarita Valley Water (SCV Water), assisted by Los Angeles County 
Public Works, is working on emergency road repairs on The Old Road, from Market Drive North 
and Constitution Ave after a water mainline break caused damage to the road. 
 

The Old Road is shut down in both directions between Market Drive North to Constitution 
Avenue. Emergency paving is underway and should be completed by Monday, June 27. 
 
Damage to the road occurred Thursday afternoon, June 23 when a section of 14” mainline blew 
out at the intersection of Steinbeck Ave and The Old Road. SCV Water staff isolated the leak 
and minimized customer service outages. The mainline was repaired and service was restored 
by approximately 4:30 a.m. June 24. 
 

Drivers are asked to be aware of construction crews and traffic delays and to plan their routes 
accordingly. The Valencia Marketplace remains accessible through other shopping center 
entrances on either side of the closure. For more information, please contact our Customer Care 
team at 661-294-0828.  

### 
 

About SCV Water:  

The Santa Clarita Valley Water Agency (SCV Water) is a full-service regional water agency 
located in the Santa Clarita Valley. SCV Water provides water service to approximately 75,000 
business and residential customers. It was formed on January 1, 2018, when local water 
suppliers combined into one integrated, regional water provider. More information can be found 
at www.yourSCVwater.com.  
 
For more information, please contact:  
Kathie Martin  
Communications Manager  
SCV Water  
kmartin@scvwa.org 

 


